
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for San Gabriel Valley Affordable Housing Project Pipeline in fiscal 

year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is San Gabriel Valley Regional Housing Trust 

(SGVRHT), located at  

1000 S. Fremont Avenue,  

Unit 42, Building A-10N,  

Suite 10-210,  

Alhambra, CA 91803.  

 

The funding would be used for site acquisition, construction and capital improvements of 

affordable housing developments as prioritized by the SGVRHT Board of Directors. Subgrantees 

are restricted to nonprofit developers or cities that are constructing the homeless housing or 

affordable housing projects. California is facing an acute shortage of affordable housing units 

and homeless shelter beds. The SGVRHT affordable housing project pipeline identifies 1,188 

units of affordable housing in developments proposed in 11 San Gabriel Valley cities that could 

advance to construction if provided relatively modest federal funding. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 



 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


